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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 15th December 2017
Monday-   Tin Whistle P4-7
Tuesday      P1-4 PE 
Wednesday  School Closes at 12.00pm
Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-
KS1 Pupil of the Week – Megan
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Cara
Do This In Memory
Our second Do This In Memory Mass takes place on Saturday 16th December in Brookeborough Chapel at 7.00pm
Christmas Dinner

Our Christmas Dinner will be on Tuesday 19th December. This is the one time of the year that we all sit down and eat together to celebrate Christmas, so I would ask that all pupils take dinner that day. Children are all encouraged to wear their Christmas jumpers on this day.
Christmas Movie Morning
We had a lovely Movie Morning on Thursday and it was lovely to see all of the children dressed up in their cosy onesies and dressing gowns. Check out our photo gallery on our website for photos of the children relaxing on their blankets and pillows in front of the large screen.
Santa Saturday
Our annual Santa Saturday takes place this Saturday 16th December at 10.00am in St Mary’s Primary School. If any parent is available to help with the preparation for this, could they please come to school at 6.00pm on Friday 15th December.
I would like to offer a huge thanks to all of the parents who have helped out in anyway in the preparation of this day. The presents are all wrapped and Santa is on route to St Mary’s P.S. Fivemiletown.
Carol Service

Our own Carol Service on Wednesday night was a huge success and it was heart-warming to see the whole school take part in acting out the Nativity. The children all learned off their lines so well and performed them to perfection! Once again a big thank you to Bridgeen Murray for accompanying our choir on the piano.
School Closure
School will close at 12.00pm on Wednesday 20th December. No dinners will be served on this day.

School will reopen on Thursday 4th January.
Condolences
On behalf of the children, staff and parents of St Mary’s I would like to offer our sincerest sympathy to Miss Mc Rory on the recent death of her uncle, Brendan Kelly. Our thoughts and prayers are with the Kelly and McRory family at this time. 

Christmas Greetings
It has been a very busy term and I am sure the children and yourselves are looking forward to a good rest over Christmas. I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy, holy and peaceful Christmas and I look forward to seeing you in 2018. 
Our thoughts and prayers are with all of you who may have an empty seat at Christmas this year due to the passing of a loved one. We hope you will gain the strength and support from your family to enjoy this festive season as best as you can.

OUR success is doing OUR best!

